Hi there Ross

I wanted to pass on my personal thanks as well as from the rest of the group for our
function sat Saturday afternoon.

I could not speak more highly about yourself and the rest of your staff that were
responsible for such a fantastic lunch. The food was sensational and the service could
not be faltered. Our glasses were never empty which was dangerous but great. The
wine/champers and beer selections were brilliant.

I know I personally will return for a evening their again really soon.
Regards

Steven Longo
A Platoon Perth



